From: Joan Pingiaro

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO MORTHERN PASS
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 8:30:59 PM

Joan Pingiaro
4 Winchester Ct
Pembroke, NH 03275

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass is not good for NH. The jobs are only temporary then HQ will bring Canadians for the
sub-station jobs. The towers are 2 1/2 times TALLER than our existing power line towers. HQ should go
thru VT with thier Pass and leave NH alone.

Sincerely,
Joan Pingiaro
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